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3 January, 2022

Kingston Arts Council Announces Felix Lee
As New Executive Director

The Kingston Arts Council Board is
pleased to announce Felix Lee as the
new Executive Director, effective
December 8" 2021.

About Felix Lee

Felix joined the KAC in 2017 in the role
of Grants Coordinator. In the past five
years, he has built the public profile of
KAC funding programs through
stakeholder engagement and new
outreach strategies and focused on
building lasting relationships and
addressing barriers for applicants. He
delivered four City of Kingston Arts
Fund grants in 2021, responding to
urgent community needs with new
programs for pandemic relief.

Felix holds a Bachelor of Art, Art History from Queens University, and a Museum and
Gallery Studies Post Graduate Certificate from Georgian College. His experience in the
arts and cultural sector includes grant writing, program development, and outreach
coordination. He became engaged in the Kingston arts community through his previous
role at H'art Centre and is dedicated to providing diverse opportunities in the arts. As a
volunteer, he provides one-on-one mentorship through the KEYS InSight Mentoring
Partnership.

He brings a collaborative approach to leadership and deeply values the role of the KAC
as an essential arts service organization. As Executive Director, Felix looks forward to
making new connections and continuing to support the vibrant Kingston arts community.
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